A weekly meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, August 19, 2013 at 7:30 pm.

Present: Brian Connors, Chairman; Martin Crowley, Clerk; David Sheedy; George Samia, Cathy Johnson, Adm. Asst.

## Pledge of Allegiance

## **Open Forum**

Police Chief John Cowan was present to inform the Board and the public of the training exercise being performed by the Police Department at the old High School on Wednesday from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

# Appointment

Introduction of Interim Superintendent John Moretti

#### **Action Items**

M/Crowley, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, approve the minutes of the August 5, 2013 Board of Selectmen meeting.

M/Crowley, s/Sheedy, a unanimous vote, with discussion, approve the change to the Recycle/Trash billing from semi-annual to annual.

### **Board Discussion**

Mass Highway letter regarding sidewalks on Route 18 in the area of the new Jr./Sr. High School.

M/Sheedy, s/Crowley, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes - Connors, Crowley, Sheedy; a unanimous vote in favor

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm

Matu Clerk
Board of Selectmen